






















From: Miller, Laura
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Cc: NPS BUFF Superintendent
Subject: Comments on Draft Permit
Date: Thursday, April 14, 2016 5:59:30 PM
Attachments: 2016_04_14 ADEQ Comments Draft Permit ARG590000.pdf

Attached are the comments from NPS on the Draft Permit ARG59000.

Thank you,
Laura

-- 
Laura A. Miller
Deputy Superintendent
Buffalo National River
402 North Walnut, Suite 136
Harrison, AR 72601
870.365.2758
870.365.2701 (fax)
www.nps.gov/buff
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